ILLINOIS EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY

JB Pritzker Alicia Tate-Nadeau
Governor Director

February 25, 2021
Via e-mail

Kimberly Worthington, P.E.

Deputy Commissioner

City of Chicago

Department of Assets, Information, and Services
2 N. LaSalle St., Suite 200

Chicago, IL 60602

Mrs. Worthington —

The lllinois Emergency Management Agency (IEMA/Agency) has completed review of the City of
Chicago’s (City) Decommissioning Plan, Revision 5, Former Carnotite Reduction Company Site,
434 East 26™ Street, Chicago, lllinois, 60616 submitted by the City on November 30, 2020. We
find the changes acceptable. We will continue working on an Amendment to your license,
which will include reference to the incoming submittals.

As previously stated, IEMA reserves the right to make change requests to the Plan as we deem
necessary. If you have questions please contact me directly.

Kelly Horn

Head of Environmental Management
Division of Nuclear Safety
217-558-5135
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